Dear Neighbor:

E. 280 Walnut LLC. is continuing work on a new 6 story office building located at the former Blue Patio
location. For the duration of the project, we are requesting a sidewalk and parking meter closure,
extension of time, along the property frontage.

Please see the attached traffic control plan showing the location of the closure.

If you have questions or concerns about this, please contact Ryan McCullem with Professional
Contractors and Engineers at 573-442-1113. Any other concerns may be presented in writing to the
Director of Public works of City Council, or be heard before the City Council.

The continuation of the closure dates are: August 31st, 2018 till October 31, 2018 and will be from 12am
to 12pm.

The anticipated City Council date at which this closure request will be heard is September 4th, 2018.

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation throughout this process, as many of you have
needed similar closures in the past, or will require similar closures in the future.

Sincerely,

Professional Contractors and Engineers

Ryan McCullem
Project Manager



